
Senior and Disabilities Services and the Governor's 

Council on Disabilities and Special Education present: 
 

The Living Well: I Have Rights Webinar 
 

Tuesday, August 30, 2022 | 11:00am-12:30pm 
_______ 

Register for the Zoom here: 

https://gcdse2021.ticketbud.com/2022-i-have-rights-

webinar  

 
For more information or to request 

an accommodation, please contact 

Lanny Mommsen. 
 

Email: 

lanny.mommsen@alaska.gov 

Phone: 907-269-8992 
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